WiLriaM A. WHITTLE
PosTt OFFICE Box 2446
Corprus CHRISTI, TEXAS 78403

November 9, 1979

Hector P. Garcia, M.D.

1315 Bright

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405
i

Dear Dr. Garcia:

As someone who has been involved in the legislative process, I am
writing you this letter on behalf of the reelection of Arnold Gonzales as
our State Representative. This last session I was privileged to work
with Dr. Gonzales through the State Bar of Texas and was able to observe
his effectiveness and leadership first-hand.

Today, I delivered my personal check of $200.00 to Dr. Gonzales as a
campaign contribution and I am asking you to send your check, for at
least $100.00, payable to Arnold Gonzales Campaign Fund, to me at the
above address. In so doing, you will become a member of the Blue Ribbon
Committee for Pachanga II to be held in January and you will have done
something for good government.

Very truly yours,

¢+ in

William A. Whittle



